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Memo 
 

To: Priests 

From: James Cavanagh, Director 

Date: November 8, 2018 

Re: Ordering the new Misal Romano 

 

 

A friendly reminder that the new misal romano – the American edition of the Spanish missal – 

officially becomes the required edition for Spanish Masses on the first Sunday of Advent, 

December 2, 2018. If you haven’t ordered a copy, you need to do so right away.  

 

Two companies publish the new misal romano:   

 

Catholic Book Publishing: https://catholicbookpublishing.com/read/misal-romano 

 

Liturgical Press. https://litpress.org/LP/MisalRomano/Index 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

James Cavanagh, Director 

Office of Worship 
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